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E-Filing Rollout Rescheduled for March 28  

by D. Todd Smith  

March 18, 2011 

So say the programming people, according to TexParte.  See my last two posts for more 
information. 

That should give us plenty of time to try the system out before I speak on appellate e-filing at the 
2011 State Bar of Texas Annual Meeting in San Antonio in late June.  The State Bar has invited 
me back, this time as a presenter.  It should be another great program. 

Meanwhile, if you're going to be in Austin on March 31, make plans to attend the Austin Bar 
Association Solo/Small Firm Section's annual Half-Day CLE.  I will be participating in a panel 
discussion entitled "Improve Your Business Model:  Practice Tips for Running Your Practice 
More Efficiently and Profitably."  More information about the program and registration 
information is available here. 
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